
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                  Magical Moment  
We would like you to share your child’s learning with us. We would love to hear about their ‘Magical Moments’ at home. Some examples could be trying to get dressed by 

themselves, putting on their coat, learning to ride a balance bike/trike or remembering to use their manners. Let us know     

We have enjoyed our final whole week together! 
 
We have been busy in indoor and outdoor provision 
areas practising all the skills we have learnt in 
Nursery this year. Staff have been very impressed. 
 
During Maths we were very eager to continue to 
read about the adventures of the Number Puppies 
and Mrs Dogbie. We have also been describing where 
the puppies are using prepositional language – 
behind, in front, on top and next to. 
 
We also enjoyed a game of musical chairs with a 
twist. When the music stopped we had to practise 
pre writing patterns on whiteboards, it was so much 
fun.  

Have a great weekend everyone! 
 

Story of the Week 

 
 

London Bridge 

London Bridge is falling down, 
Falling down, falling down, 

London Bridge is falling down, 
My fair Lady. 

Build it up with wood and clay, 
Wood and clay, wood and clay, 
Build it up with wood and clay, 

My fair Lady. 

Wood and clay will wash away, 
Wash away, wash away, 

Wood and clay will wash away, 
My fair Lady. 

Stay and Play 
 

This week the children who are moving on up to Reception enjoyed stay and play 
sessions in their new classroom. They met new friends who will be joining us in 
September and explored all the different areas in provision. There were lots of 

smiles and excitement when they returned to Nursery and shared what they had 
been up to!   

 

Upcoming Dates 

Monday 17th July- last day of term for 
afternoon Nursery children. 

Tuesday 18th July- last day of term for 
morning and 30 hours Nursery children. 

School closes at 1.15pm.  


